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Ottawa, 5th October, 1906.

sir,-

I beg to refer you to letter of the 6th

July last in which your Department was asked to state

whether it has been decided to place a small light on

Lennox Ialand, P.E.I. I shall feel obliged if you will

send me a reply thereto.

Your obedient servant,

wch

Secretary.

Lt. C01. F. Gourdeau,

Deputy Minister,

Dept. of Marine and Fischeries,

Ottawa.
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